



Dear JJNO

Greetings! 


First of all, we hope that you are safe and well during this time. In April of 2021, Ju-Jitsu 
International Federation launched its department for sustainable social change known as Ju-Jitsu 
for Good. You play a vital role in our joint effort to promote sport for development through your 
work. 


As partners in this journey, Ju-jitsu International Federation, through Ju-Jitsu for Good, would like 
to cordially invite you to participate in our seminar series, „Ju-Jitsu and Sport for Development: 
Essential Toolkits for All Community Ju-Jitsu Projects“. The four-day event will take place every 
Saturday of April commencing on April 9th. The focus of the series will be on the Ju-Jitsu for Good 
pillars of Protection, Inclusion, and Empowerment, as well as the Sustainable Development Goals 
in the context of sport for development. It would be our privilege to have you join us.


Feel free to register at:


Should you have any questions, clarifications or requests feel free to get in touch with us through 
jj4g@jjif.org. Thank you very much for taking time in reading this. 


Together we can make a greater impact. 


Sincerely, 


Christian Horvath-Portele

Communication and Partnership Ju-Jitsu for Good


